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Requirement to report emissions from combustion of non-woody biomass 
Greenhouse Gas Emission Reporting Regulation (GGERR) 

 

Overview  

This bulletin provides information to industrial operators that have a reporting obligation under the 

Greenhouse Gas Emission Reporting Regulation (‘the Regulation’ or ‘GGERR’). The GGERR has been 

amended (OIC#702) to update reporting requirements for emissions from combustion of non-woody 

biomass (biomass not listed in Schedule C of the Regulation). 

Industrial operators should ensure they understand the requirements and provide notice of concerns or 

issues to the attention of the Compliance Unit for Industrial Reporting and Control at 

GHGRegulator@gov.bc.ca.  

Amendments to the GGERR 

The GGERR has been amended to add “carbon dioxide from biomass not listed in Schedule C” to Column 

4 of Item 1(a) in Schedule A.  

A consequential amendment was made to Column 3 of Item 2 in Schedule B in the GGERR to include the 

reporting requirement for carbon dioxide from biomass not listed in Schedule C. 

Applicability 

Emission reports prior to the 2021 reporting period completed in accordance with the Regulation are 

not required to be modified. 

Regulation is Determinative  

The above is not legal advice and is provided as an aid in understanding the Regulation.  Operators are 

responsible for reviewing the Regulation to ensure compliance with it.    

To view Order in Council No. 702, visit the BC Laws website. 
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